
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Abortion Law Reform (Women"s Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016
Date: Monday, 27 June 2016 10:43:04 PM

Dear Committee,  

I wish to state my strong objection to this bill. There are a huge amount of people wanting to adopt babies

but there are none available because of abortions.  We need more babies not less to provide an economic future
 for our nation.

These bills do not consider the rights of the fathers, just the women’s "right to choose”.

People who want to adopt at present have to go through a huge amount of trouble for years to adopt.

It is a myth that late term abortions do not increase because in Victoria since decriminalisation in 2008 late term
 abortions have increased.

 I strongly object to abortions as they kill babies, there is no getting away from that.

Yours faithfully.

Theresa McManus          
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